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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

Upcoming Events
Monday Night Trap - 6pm till 10/26 
October
18	 USPSA Match 8:00am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
20	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm
24	 Bridge Dedication Ceremony 11am
	 Funshoot 8:30am
26	 Last Night of Trap

November
1	 Orientation  2pm 
	 Egg Shoot 9 am 
3	 Board Meeting  7pm
8	 2 Gun Match 9:00am
	 Ranges are Open!!
17	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm
28	 Tentative Funshoot 8:30am

December
1	 Board Meeting  7pm 
5	 Orientation  2pm 
6	 Egg Shoot 9 am
15	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

January
5	 Board Meeting  7pm 
19	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

All Information for the November Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 11/4/20 
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

It is with much regret that the board of directors has decided to 
cancel the annual Christmas party this year.  We will have the 
meeting at 7:00 pm, but no refreshments or auction.  
Have a safe and successful hunting season this year, and if 
you get a chance take someone new to hunting into the field 

with you.

We have two orientations left this year:  Sunday, 11/1, and Saturday 12/5.  Both 
are at 2:00 pm and meet at the clubhouse.  This is the best time of year to join 
as our dues run January 1st through December 31st no matter when you join.  
If you have friends or relatives interested in joining please direct them to one of 
these orientations and a membership meeting. —Howard Thompson
			   president@yorkiwla.org

Are You Registered to Vote? 
IWLA encourages its members to get involved in the political 
process. The easiest and most effective way to do that is to 
vote! If you’re not already a registered voter, now is the time 
to get registered. In Pennsylvania, the state has a “one-stop” 
web site (www.votespa.com) where you can register to vote, 
request a mail-in or absentee ballot, check on your voter 
registration status, find your polling place, etc. All voter 
registration applications must be received by Oct. 19, 
if you want to vote on Nov. 3. The upcoming elections will 
determine the decisions our local, state, and federal 
government make in the upcoming years. So remember, 
if you don’t vote on Nov. 3, don’t complain on Nov. 4!

Bridge dedication at York IWLA
Senator Kristin Phillips-Hill (R-York)  successfully sponsored legislation to 
re-name the Inners Creek Bridge on Iron Stone Hill Rd. in honor of  
Cpl. Michael Cohen, a Dallastown graduate who was killed in action on 
November 22, 2004 in Fallujah, Iraq. On Saturday, October 24th, starting at 
11am, we will be hosting the dedication ceremony on the club grounds, using 
the pavilions and a canopy near the playground. The front field will be used 
for parking. By family request, this will be a modest ceremony, and we should 
consider their wishes in using that section of the club grounds for that morning, 
please respect their space. Expect to see a crew setting up on Friday afternoon. 
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F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

SHOOTING
SPORTS 

3-GUN	  York 2020 Invictus Practical 
Mid-Atlantic Multi-Gun Championship
Congratulations to match winner and high 
LEO Greg Jordan.

High Military - Jeremy Lightner
High Senior - Nathan Tabbert
High Super Senior-Robert Barry
High Ladies and Junior - Natalie Webb

Top finishes in each class:
100%
1st Greg Jordan
2nd Chris Scott
3rd Nathan Sypeck

90%
1st Buddy Knight
2nd Ian Norris
3rd James McGinty

80%
1st Kevin Neidel
2nd Todd McCartney
3rd Andy Snyder

70%
1st Chris Webb
2nd David Olhasso
3rd Mike Stephens

60%
1st Brett Fraser
2nd Timothy Montler
3rd Jerrod Adams

50%
1st Grant Honecker
2nd Nathan Rettig
3rd Chris Davis

Thank you to all the staff who worked the match 
and everyone who helped get the stages set up 
and torn down. Without all of their hard work, the 
match couldn’t have happened.

Thanks to Chris and Nancy Webb for all they 
have done to make the match a success.

Special thanks to Jeremy Gresham from Israel 
Weapon Industries-US for the use of the stage 
guns that I think most everyone enjoyed and all 
the other sponsors of the matches at York.

Paul Nowotarski
MAMGC Match Director

mailto:president@yorkiwla.org
mailto:1stvp@yorkiwla.org
mailto:2ndvp%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:rescretary@yorkiwla.org
https://www.arrc1.com
http://www.eberlyfuneralhome.com
http://kleppers.com
http://franksgranite.com/index.html
http://www.franksgranite.com
https://www.facebook.com/The-Vortex-Optics-Point-Series-hosted-by-York-Iwla-67-346131998901827/


Corresponding Secretary
Lisa Fuhrman

coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org

Treasurer
Bob Nelson

treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Assistant Treasurer
Lee Hankey

asttreasurer@yorkiwla.org

State Director
Dan Blair

statedir@yorkiwla.org

YORKTOWNE ROOFING & SIDING, INC

261 N. East St. York, PA 17403 • 717-845-9447
yorktowneroofingandsiding.com

Knaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

CLUB NEWS
ORIENTATIONS - Orientations, where we tour the grounds and discuss rules and 
features of the club are mandatory for prospective members, and interesting for 
existing members. The last two for this year will be Sunday Saturday 
November 1st and December 5th.  All of these are at 2:00 pm. Everyone is wel-
come to attend.  We meet in the upper floor of the clubhouse.  

THE QUAIL/PHEASANT PROGRAM IS GOING STRONG - To Date there have 
been “3” bird releases of about 100 birds each, 2 Quail and 1 pheasant. The birds 
have been spotted migrating around the grounds. Please reach out to me if you 
would like to get involved in next year’s program. Contact Dr. Tom president@
yorkiwla.org

JUNIORS 
Hi Juniors! 

	 Juniors fishing trip to 
Limestone Springs was Sept. 27th.  We 
have 5 juniors join in.  The kids had 
fun catching trout.  Unfortunately the 

& Son

3499 Indian Rock Dam Road
York, PA 17408

717-792-4724

Replacement Windows • Electrical
Patio Doors • Family Rooms

Kitchens & Baths • Decks 
Countertops & Backsplashes

 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE
Hello from Membership! 
I also want to make everyone aware that while we cannot renew our 
memberships online, there are several things you can do to help me out. 
If you go to the National website, www.iwla.org, there is a tab titled Member 
Center.  When you click on it, there are links where you can update your 
address, your phone number or add your email.  The York Chapter does not 
currently share your email address with Nationals, so if that is something you 
are interested in, please update the information with them. Please also drop 
Gary or me a note on email changes, because we do use them at the Chapter 
level. You can also request a replacement card if you lost yours and request a 
copy of a magazine if yours did not arrive.  And one last note, please contact 
me if you know a member who has passed so we are able to keep our 
membership correct. 	 — Lisa

Holloween Party is canceled. 
Thanks, Sarah Chenowith

Visit our Junior Page for more information: 
http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html 
or contact Sarah Chenowith at 717-841-5136​, 
juniors@yorkiwla.org 
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	                                                It was a smaller group that came out to the 
funshoot on September 26th due to rain. That did not stop everyone from 
having some fun!! Next funshoot will be October 24th at 8:30 am. 
Our FunShoots are like a falling steel type shoot. They are designed for almost 
any shooter, from the novice to the experienced multigunner. Primary 
guns are pistols and pistol caliber carbines. Yes, .22’s are allowed! 
This is a casual, free form shoot requiring little movement, timers or 
scoring. Come join us! Our primary mission is to provide a venue to 
introduce yourself, your friends and kids to shooting. 
We are very family friendly!

SHOOTING
SPORTS (CONTINUED)

All of our matches are open to members 
and non-members but most require 
pre-registration.   For the latest information 
on our events check our blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly. 
If you have questions about any of the 
matches at our club, or would like to get 
involved with the pistol committee please 
email us at yorksignup@gmail.com 

Upcoming Shooting Sport Schedule: USPSA	  67 shooters attended York Practical 
Shooters’ September match, and we couldn’t have 
asked for better weather. 
Congratulations to September’s winners:
HOA and PCC: Brandon Higbee
Carry Optics: Tim Stedman
Limited and High LE: Greg Jordan
Open and High Super Senior: Dave Ragland
Production: Bennett Boyer
Revolver: Rob Naulty
Single Stack and High Junior: Hunter Clarke
High Senior: Steven Dunkel
High Lady: Jessica Collier
High MIL: Clint Sealock
Our last USPSA match for the year will be Sunday, October 
18th.  Setup will be on Friday, October 16th.  Registration 
will take place via Practiscore on October 11th.
We are welcoming to new shooters and have new 
shooter orientations, when needed, prior to each 
match.  You can also contact us via email or  
Facebook with any questions. Hope to see you 
next month. Email yorkuspsa@gmail.com with any 
questions.

OCTOBER
• October 18 - USPSA Match  	       (ranges closed until 3:00)

• October 24 - Funshoot

NOVEMBER
• November 1- Egg Shoot
• November 8 - 2-Gun Match
• November 28 - Tentative Fun Shoot 8am

NOVEMBER
• December 6 - Egg Shoot

Check our site at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com 

for the latest information.               

		  Artistic Edges
ALL MAKES FIREARMS • CLOTHING • SAFES 

ACCESSORIES • RELOADING SUPPLIES • WILDLIFE
ART GALLERY & CUSTOM FRAMING
HOURS

Mon 10-6, Tu-Wed- Th 10-7
Fri 10-5 & Sat 10-1

www.artisticedges.com

385 Leaders Heights Road
York PA 17402
717.741.1750

We sell PA Hunting License!

Visit our website or blogspot for more information:
www.yorkiwla.org/shooting-sports.html

22LR

EGG SHOOT

FIND OUT MORE

FIND OUT MORE

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP 6-9PM
LAST NIGHT OCTOBER 26

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP
LAST NIGHT OF TRAP WILL BE OCT. 26TH
Due to increase in cost of birds next years prices will be: $4.50 for adults, 
16 and under $3.50.  All shooter levels welcome!! Look forward to seeing 
every one.    — Jon Chenowith

FIND OUT MORE

                                       12/13- We will be holding a 
22 LR rifle funshoot on the front 3 ranges. Targets will be set anywhere from 
25-200 yrds. I recommend 25/50 yrd zero with iron sights or a scope will 
allow you to engage targets as far out as you like. This is a fun shoot, and NOT 
a match. It will have some close carnival style stages along with steel set at  
various distances out to 200 yards to see what your rifle can do. It will be a very 
laid back format with roaming groups moving from stage to stage as desired. 
As usual, chamber flags (weedwhacker line works great) and bags/cart are 
standard for movement between stages.  $20 adults and $5 kids under 18  
Please email broncolou@comcast if you have any questions. 
Start time: 9-9:30 check in • 9:45- safety brief • 10-1 shots down range 

The pistol committee will be hosting an Egg 
Shoot on November1st, and December 6th.  
These will be held in the back pits and you 
may shoot a 22lr rifle at 10-25 yards 
(offhand) or a 22lr pistol from 7 to 13 yards. 
These are very kid friendly matches but they 
do require some skill.  Check our blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com as the dates 
gets closer for more info.

FUNSHOOT FIND OUT MORE

http://www.yorkiwla.org/funshoots.html
http://WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM
http://www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com
mailto:yorksignup@gmail.com
mailto: yorkuspsa@gmail.co
http://www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com
https://www.artisticedges.com
http://WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM
www.yorkiwla.org/shooting-sports.html
https://www.facebook.com/YorkPracticalShooters/
http://www.yorkiwla.org/rimfire-series.html


P R O U D LY 
S U P P O R T S

IWLA
67

SSG

Visit our website or facebook page for more information:
www.yorkiwla.org/trout.html • www.yorkiwla.org/lake-tonian.html

TROUT COMMITTEE

LAKE TONIAN

Ready for Trout !! Jerry and I would like to thank all the volunteers who came to help 
with the final prep before the trout arrive. Everyone did a great job!  and we were able to 
finish up early.  We installed the filters, cleaned the filter box and installed the weirs and 
screens.

If you are interested in learning more about the feeding and caring for the trout, contact 
Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org.  

How exciting it has been to talk with all the 
members that have been enjoying the pond 
the last month! I haven’t been able to fish it as 
much as I like to, but the few times I have been 
able to spend time there has been relaxing. The 
panfish have been caught fishing small pieces 
of worm on the bottom by a few youth. Bass 
are being caught on plastic worm baits; with  
reports of weights in the 1.5-2lb. range from 
bass that where released. I’ve been able to  
remove quite a few largemouth bass, (less than 
13”) by fishing 1.25” swimbaits, 2” crankbaits, 
1/32oz. chenille jigs, and 1./16oz. hair jigs.  

The fishing itself has proven to be spotty yet, 
with fish still holding in certain parts of the pond. 
So, if you aren’t catching, work your way around 
to different areas until you find the fish; find one, 
there will be others close by.

Johnny Potter, age 12 is being highlighted  
this month with his contribution of helping to 
remove the over-populated bass. He has been 
spending time with his grandparents at the pond 
on the weekends; making memories he and his  
grandparents will cherish forever.

Reminder: ALL panfish are catch and  
release; please return any bluegill and/or  
crappie unharmed into the pond.

Visit our website for additional fishing info.  
and recent catches from Lake Tonian. 
— Zig  717-578-1718 • zigsjigs@comcast.net
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